
Date 07/04/2021 

TUV SUD America Inc. 
10 Centennial Drive 
Peabody, MA 01960, USA 

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer 

Subject: Multiple Listing/FCC Change in ID Request Letter 

FCC ID: XPYNINAB30 
IC: 8595A-NINAB30 
Grant Date: 09/11/2018 
MN: NINA-B301, NINA-B302 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Pursuant to Paragraphs RSP-100 § 8.4 and CFR § 2.933, Fluke Electronics hereby requests for 
change in identification a multiple listing of the above.

This change is for application with FCC ID: XPYNINAB30 and IC: 8595A-NINAB30 granted on 
09/11/2018

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us 

Sincerely, 

Name: James Lenker (listed Contact) 

Title: Product Compliance engineer 
Fluke Electronics 
James.lenker@fluke.com 
+01 425 446 5929

The new IDs shall be: FCC ID: T68-NINAB30, IC: 6627A-NINAB30 and MN: NINA-B301,
NINA-B302

There are no changes in design, circuitry or construction. Therefore, test results of the original grant
continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed identification.
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